
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, APRIL 12, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

FROM THE SPRING LETTER MONTH MAILBAG… 

[LARRY – EMAIL]  My first awareness of WRVM was at its beginning when we drove by your location 

many times on our way "up north". When your construction was in progress, my late husband said they 

were building the future WRVM radio station. I believed him! Sometime after that we located the new 

WRVM radio station. We have awoke and went to sleep with your station ever since. I have most likely 

heard every announcer you have had. I remember the voices more than names.  They were and are all great. 

The one thing I remember from our "working years", was hearing the Morning March every weekday 

morning, I think at 5:30 a.m. It was a kind of an eye-opener to hear John Phillip Sousa or some other 

marching band to pep us up. I enjoy your inspirational music mostly, including the National Christian 

Choir, piano or other instrumental music, Prague Symphony, Kings Brass, Don Shyer and all traditional 

hymns especially during the overnight hours. For programming, I appreciate the entire Sunday morning 

program, Nightsounds, extended Christmas music time, Psalm 95, SRN news, song request time, and I'm 

sure I'll think of something more after I send this off.  God's Blessings to all of you and keep up the good 

work!  

CONSTRUCTION WOULD HAVE BEEN HAPPENING THE SUMMER OF 1967. THAT’S A LONG 

TIME AGO. A LOT HAS CHANGED SINCE THEN. 

[DEBORAH – ONALASKA] Thank you for being so faithful to the Word and His People.  I heard awhile 

back that there was someone who had decided not to support you because they thought you had gone 

political.  I decided to increase my giving because I believe we are to be involved in different ways in our 

government as salt and light.  Cal Thomas and the Public Square are good choices.  Appreciate all you and 

the staff do and are!  Blessings!  

THE RESPONSE WE HAVE RECEIVED FROM THAT LETTER HAS BEEN AMAZING. THIS IS 

JUST ONE OF MANY LISTENERS WHO HAVE VOLUNTEERED TO MAKE UP THE LOSS IN 

GIVING FROM THAT OTHER LISTENER. GOD CERTAINLY DOES PROVIDE THROUGH HIS 

FAMILY.  

IF YOU MISSED WRITING FOR OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH, LET ME JUST SAY THAT WE 

ENJOY HEARING FROM YOU AT ANY TIME OF YEAR. YOUR FEEDBACK IS ALWAYS 

APPRECIATED. AND YOUR SUPPORT, YOUR PRAYERS AND GIFTS, ARE NEEDED EVERY 

MONTH. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


